
From: Brian Edmunds
Subject: “Response to consultation on 2018-based household 
projections”.
Date: 9 September 2020 at 15:02:02 BST
To: copseyandres@gmail.com

Madam,

Q1. As the are projections 13years and 17 years into the future I consider the 
differences to be well with limits of accuracy for such projections.

Q2. Given the above answer I see no reason to doubt the validity of the 
housing requirement used in the Section 1 plan.

Yours faithfully 
Brian Edmunds
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